
 

 

MEMORANDUM 
 
 

January 9, 2019 
 
 
VIA EMAIL 
 
TO: Directors of Athletics, Senior Woman Administrators, and Head Wrestling Coaches at 

Division II institutions sponsoring Wrestling. 
 
FROM: Ryan Tressel, Director of Championships and Alliances  
 
SUBJECT: 2020 (Super Region 4 Only) & 2021 Super Regional Bids Now Being Accepted. 
 
On behalf of the NCAA Division II Wrestling Committee, we are pleased to announce that bids 
are now being accepted to host the 2020 (Super Region 4) and 2021 Division II Wrestling Super 
Regionals.  The timeline of the bid process is as follows: 
 
 January 9    Bid portal opens 
 March 22    Bid responses due 
 April-July   Committee deliberations & approval from governance  

structure 
Late July/Early August Hosts and sites announced   

 
Bid materials can be submitted via the NCAA championships host portal through the following 
link: http://championships.ncaa.org/.  In addition, the bid specifications for the super regionals 
can be found on the landing page for Division II wrestling, linked below. 
 
Wrestling Landing Page  |  Wrestling Super Regional Bid Specifications  
  
Should you have any questions related to the bid process, please do not hesitate to reach out to 
myself (rtressel@ncaa.org) or Alaina Keller (akeller@ncaa.org) directly.  
 
We look forward to your bids and working with you to organize future wrestling super regionals!  
 
RLT:ajk 
 
cc: NCAA Division II Wrestling Committee 
 Selected NCAA Staff Members  
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